
Friends of Ennis Creek (Jim and Robbie Mantooth)
We would like more information about why the cleanup process has been allowed to go on so long.
In the meantime the salmonid population in Ennis Creek continues to decrease.

Thank you for helping us and others understand.
Jim and Robbie Mantooth
Co-founders, Friends of Ennis Creek


